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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Remote Parking Improvements 

 

Date: October 28, 2014 

 

KCAB has completed improvements to the remote parking area. These include: 

 

- Painted lead-in lines and t-boxes for nose gear positioning 

- New numbering for parking assignments 

- Modified service road to allow vehicles to remain clear of parked aircraft 

 

Updated guidelines to illustrate the changes above, in addition to restrictions related 

to adjacent deice pads and no-taxi area, are included in the email distribution.   
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